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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, on Thursday the children took part in our Conflict Resolution Day and discussed and thought about different situations that could cause 

conflict and how to successfully deal with these situations. They got to present their ideas in an assembly at the end of the day.  In English, the 

children have continued to explore the features of a recount.  They have been learning how to punctuate dialogue using inverted commas and learning 

about paragraphs and when a new one is required.  In Geography, the children located the different capital cities of Europe on a map. In science, the 

children have been looking at classifying animals by their skeleton and have looked at animals with an exoskeleton, endoskeleton and hydrostatic 

skeleton. The children have continued to improve their machine dances in PE and have been focusing on their ball skills during their outdoor PE lessons. 

Forest School is on Tuesday 30th January.  Please remember that your child can only go around the muddy forest area if they have a change of shoes. 

Home Learning: Reading is the key focus of the school and daily reading with and to your children will benefit their learning and understanding of all 

areas of the curriculum.  All the children have been given a log in to Collins Big Cat and books to read will be set on there.  Please note that sometimes 

it seems take a couple of attempts to successfully log on, however, if you have difficulties logging on, please contact your child’s class teacher, their 

email is on this letter.   There will also be a sheet of activities on Teams to complete if your children would like to add to their learning and their work 

can be uploaded back onto Teams to share with the class.  Activities will also be set on Mathletics.  

 

 

Forest school: We will be visiting the forest next Wednesday afternoon so please remember wellies and warming clothing.  

 

 

 

 

    Ms Innes (Team Leader) Dolphin Class Teacher                          Miss Laws      &                  Mrs Evans      Sea Turtles Class Teachers                                                                                                                                   

            kinnes@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk                             jlaws@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk          sevans@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk                                                                                                      

 

In Maths, we will be continuing to explore our multiplication and 

division topic. The children will be learning to divide a two-digit 

number by a 1 digit number. 

e.g.  80÷8=10           16÷8=2              10+2=12 

 

In English, children will be applying all their learning from this unit 

by writing their own chapter of ‘Diary of a Killer Cat.’ They will be 

planning the adventure that Tuffy the cat could get up to and 

writing this brand new chapter!  

In Spelling we will be focusing on challenge words, which are words 

with irregular spelling patterns. 
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Year 3/4 Spelling Words 

Spring 1 

complete 

consider 

continue 

decide 

describe 

different 

difficult 

disappear 

early 

 



                                                                                                                     
 

 

 


